PHONE LOG
PC-11
94t and International, Oakland

Date: January 4, 2016

Phone call with Lauren Brewer regarding potential case. The following items were discussed:

e They have scheduled the start of remedial excavation for approximately January 14,

e They do not have a grading permit yet pending approval of Oakland Fire.

e ACEH cannot provide oversight by January 14". We would require an Air Monitoring and Site
Management Plan with time for agency review. We would also require 30 day public notice of
excavation.

e She may want to arrange a phone call with me.

Jerry Wickham



